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16th July 2019 

 

 

 

PE Kits - September 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

As mentioned in our school Newsletter last week, from September 2019, children can come to school wearing their PE 

kit on the days they have PE. 

This is to make sure that children enjoy fuller PE lessons and the loss of school uniform is reduced. Children can wear 

suitable black/navy/white trainers and black/navy jogging bottoms in the colder months. Spare PE kits will be in school 

should they be needed and children will be expected to wear them.  

I hope you will support us with this new arrangement.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Lisa Ransley 

Headteacher 

  


